
What a frightening and dangerous piece of legislation..! While we’re watching violent crime, gun violence specifically, skyrocket 
throughout our state over the last year, it’s being proposed that a group of people with a statistically non-existent rate of violent 
crime, CHL holders, should have their constitutionally protected right to self defense be denied to them? Pure insanity. Please shut 
down this horrible piece of legislation.


